
UniPlace Student Community
Leader Workshop 

Wednesday, February 1, 2017
 11:30am-1:00pm

UniPlace Christian Church Paige Hall
(lunch will be provided) 

Given the economic and social struggles in our world and communities today, 
students at the University of Illinois need to be aware of the issues facing their 
communities in an effort to understand the work they are doing at various 
volunteer sites in Champaign-Urbana and why it matters. 

This Workshop Will Include:

1) Identifying The Issues of The Champaign-Urbana & World Community For 
Students and Future Community Leaders 

2) What local community service providers wish university students knew 
about the issues their clients are facing on a daily basis. (Community 
partners who will be present include; Canteen Run, Habitat for Humanity, 
United Way, Courage Connection.) 

3) How students and future student leaders can be advocates for social change 
in their community and in their world. 

4) Students will have an opportunity to speak directly to service providers, ask 
questions, and learn from those on the front lines of addressing social 
change. 

To RSVP your Champaign-Urbana Community Service Partner or your
University of Illinois Student Group, please RSVP at

www.uniplace.org/studentworkshop or contact Rev. Christopher Schilling
at clschilling@uniplace.org or by calling 217-352-5118.

mailto:clschilling@uniplace.org
http://www.uniplace.org/studentworkshop

